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PCSE Performers List problems and alternative arrangements

All GP trainees, newly qualified GPs and GPs applying to join the Medical Performers&rsquo; List should be aware of the following issues:

GPs are not lawfully allowed to perform any primary medical services if they have not been added to the national Medical Performers&rsquo; List
(MPL). Anyone can check their MPL status at any time by visiting this link: https://www.performer.england.nhs.uk/.

We encourage any GP (irrespective of contractual or employment status) or GP trainee to check their MPL status regularly, but especially at the
present time when we are being made aware of issues surrounding administrative delays with the transfer from the old practitioner support units
(PSUs) to Primary Care Support England (PSCE, the contract for which is held by Capita). Practice managers may wish to check the MPL on behalf of
the GPs in their practice.

GP Trainees/Registrars (GPRs)

NHS England is aware that not all GPRs are visible as being on the Medical Performers List (MPL) and they are working with Primary Care Support
England (PSCE) to get this rectified.

Itis NHS England&rsquo;s decision to include GPRs on the MPL that provides the legality for GPRs to work, not their visibility on the MPL itself. Due
to recent problems with PCSE, individual GPRs would have been notified of this by letter or email from PCSE.

All of the GPRs who have been managed through Health Education England (HEE) are on the MPL as of the 1st November 2016. We have been
informed that GPRs should have received an email/letter from PCSE confirming this.

NHS England has recognised that there may have been a small number of GPRs who have not received the email, but the reassurance is that if they
have been managed through the HEE process, they are on the MPL.

If you have not received this letter from PCSE, please email GPSupport@Imc.org.uk who will follow this up directly with NHS England.

Newly qualified GPs

For GPs who have had a change of status after they have received their Certificate of Completion of Training (CCT) and who are required to complete
the NPL2/3 application forms, the reassurance is that they are already on the MPL. The MPL is a national list and the fact that newly qualified GPs are
making NHS England aware of their change of status does not affect their ability to work.

Upon completion of training, newly qualified GPs should email a copy of their CCT certificate, their medical indemnity certificate and their NPL2/3
application forms to pcse.enquiries@nhs.net

First time applicants

For GPs who are not on a training programme or newly qualified, ie not notifying NHS England of a change of status, and are applying to join the MPL
for the first time, these doctors will be required to complete the NPL1 application form. You can find the form at

https://pcse.england.nhs.uk/performer-list/, then this should then be emailed to pcse.enquiries@nhs.net as soon as possible.



